Poplar Street Primary School

Ravenwood Drive, Audenshaw. M34 5EF
Headteacher: Mr Iain Linsdell BEd (Hons) N.P.Q.H.
Email: admin@poplarstreet.tameside.sch.uk
www.poplarstreet.tameside.sch.uk
Tel: 0161 336 4134 Fax: 0161 337 8327



13th September 2017

YEAR 5 ONLY

Dear Parents,

A cooking club will begin for **five** weeks only this half term on Monday 18th September 2017 until Monday 16th October 2017 for Year 5 pupils. We only have places for **12** pupils due to the space and facilities we have available.

Please can we ask you to pay £7.50 in advance for the half term when you receive your placement letter, this covers the cost of the ingredients and equipment we will be using. Your child will be bringing home what they make during the session, please let us know if your child has any food allergies or dietary needs The club begins at 3.15p.m. and finishes at 4.15p.m.

If your child wishes to attend the club, please sign and return the slip below to school as soon as possible.

Thank you.		
Mrs Turner, Mrs Entwistle and Mrs Malone. Poplar Street Primary School - Cooking Club Year 5 only		
She/he will be picked up from	the club. Yo	es/No
Signed		Date
(Parent/Guardian)		